
THE HABIT IS OPENING IN  
AND YOU ARE INVITED! 

Celebrate the opening of The Habit’s newest restaurant in 

Alameda and support three local nonprofits while 

enjoying a great meal. 100% of proceeds —that’s right, 

the entire cost of your meal— will be donated to the 

participating charity during the designated times below. 

Monday, February 2nd 

11:30 am—1:30 pm 

Monday, February 2nd 

5:00 pm—7:00 pm 

Tuesday, February 3rd 

11:30 am—1:30 pm 

2640 5th Street in Alameda, CA 94501 


